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ESTIMATED ADDITIONAL OPERATING BUDGET IMPACT (dollars in thousands) 
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Total  Indeterminate Indeterminate Indeterminate Recurring General 
Fund 
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SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
Senate Memorial 116 requests that the Attorney General investigate whether the state’s law 
enforcement agencies have established procedures required under the Prohibition of Profiling 
Practices Act (PPPA) and whether law enforcement agencies have engaged in the use of 
excessive violence and biased based policing. The memorial also requests that the Attorney 
General publish the report contemplated in the PPPA; report the number and status of complaints 
submitted to law enforcement agencies; and, that an interim legislative committee address a 
perceived lack of action on the part of certain law enforcement agencies to comply with the 
PPPA.      
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
There would be a cost associated with conducting the proposed investigation and publishing the 
report.  
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